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1100 Patricia Boulevard

Prince George, BC
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Dear Mayor & Council;

I am writing to all of you to express my concern for my personal safety and those
of my fellow citizens of the Millar Addition.

50+ residents met on Sunday August 22™ at L’hedli Park. It was organized asa
“Meet & Greet’ and was an opportunity to share their encounters with some of
the residents of the “homeless tent city” that is increasingly growing below
Patricia Blvd.

Most of the encounters are very unpleasant and we feel your intervention is
urgent.

As taxpayers we deserve to feel safe in our homes and neighbourhood. It is clear
to me after yesterdays’ meeting that we do not!

We understand that some of the August 30" agenda is to discuss “
Neighbourhood Safety”. I am hoping you will take my letter into account?

Respectfully sub

Betty Bekkering

Resident of the Millar ition.





